
CHARTER TOWNSHIP OF JAMESTOWN 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING OF THE PLANNING COMMISSION OF THE CHARTER TOWNSHIP OF JAMESTOWN, COUNTY 

OF OTTAWA VIA ELECTRONIC MEANS  

 

PUBLIC NOTICE is hereby provided that, in order to comply with recommended guidance from the U.S. Centers for Disease Control and 

Prevention (CDC) and a recent order from the Michigan Department of Health and Human Services, and in an effort to reduce the likelihood of 

spreading the Coronavirus (Covid-19), the Planning Commission of the Charter Township of Jamestown (the “Township”) will conduct the March 16, 

2021 Commission meeting via electronic means using ZOOM on-line video conferencing.   

The public may participate in the March 16, 2021 Commission meeting electronically via the following website address:  

http://twp.jamestown.mi.us/ .  100 members of the public may participate in the Commission’s meeting via Zoom. 

Detailed instructions for joining the video conference of the meeting and providing public comment via video conference are included below. 

 Alternatively, to participate in the meeting by providing public comment, you may email your public comment to Recording Secretary Maureen 

Carmody’s email address: mcarmody@twp.jamestown.mi.us. Emails received prior to 4:00 p.m. on March 16, 2021 at the above-listed address will be 

read aloud during public comment. 
 

 Persons with disabilities may participate in the meeting and are asked to contact the Township Clerk (via telephone (616) 896-8376 or via email 

to:  cdehaan@twp.jamestown.mi.us no later than March 16, 2021 at 4:00 p.m. to make arrangements for participation.  In all other respects, the March 

16, 2021 Commission meeting will be held in accordance with Michigan’s Open Meetings Act.  
  

Email addresses for Planning Commission officials to allow members of the public to provide input or ask questions on any business that will 

come before the Commission at the virtual meeting are listed below:  

bigcheez52@aol.com 

Kevin.gilliam.1969@gmail.com 

jdykstra@bazenelectric.com 

Dave@advancedexc.com 

Pater44@gmail.com 

randy@byrontownship.org 

sktacoma@yahoo.com 

 

 

This notice was posted at the Township’s office on March 6, 2021 at approximately 2:00 p.m. and on the Township’s website, 

http://twp.jamestown.mi.us/  on March 6, 2021 at approximately 2:00 p.m.  The meeting agenda for the March 16, 2021 meeting was posted on the 

Township’s website at 2:00 p.m. and may be found at:  http://twp.jamestown.mi.us/ .   

Join Zoom Meeting 

 

Meeting ID: 913 1826 5524 Passcode: 599424 Call in: 1-929-436-2866 
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